
 Church Staff & Ministry Leaders 

L e a d  P a s t o r :  T i m  P e t e r s  

C h u r c h  M o d e r a t o r :  D a v e  K l i n e  

T r e a s u r e r :  L a n c e  G u n t h e r  

C o m m u n i o n  T e a m :  R y a n  M e l i n  

M i s s i o n  T e a m :  D a r l e n e  G u n t h e r  

C o m m u n i t y  T e a m :  Na t a  K l i n e  

O f f i c e  A d m i n i s t r a t o r :  J o h n  v a n  L e e u w e n  

 

 
 

Palm Sunday 
 

God Includes Creation  
in Salvation 

 
March 24, 2024 

Pastor Tim’s Contact Info 
 

Phone  -  306 491-2475 
Email -  timber_1489@hotmail.com 

CHRISTIAN FELLOWSHIP CHURCH  

48 Mayo Street 

PO Box 484 

Lanigan SK S0K 2M0 

 

Phone: 306 365-2510 

Email: cfc.lanigan@sasktel.net 

www.lanigancfc.com 

Member of the Saskatchewan Conference of Mennonite Brethren Churches      
 

 

MCC Connects: Save the date! MCC’s annual Relief 
Sale Festival will be held on Saturday, June 15 at Forest 
Grove Community Church in Saskatoon. Stay tuned for 
more information and visit the website at this 
link: https://www.mccskreliefsale.com/  

Redberry Bible Camp   
Thank you so much for your support for Redberry Bible 
Camp throughout the year!  We had a great year! 

 

James and Theresa Huculak  
Serving with International Graduate School of 
Leadership in the Philippines  

Missions    

Russ and Marg Speiser   Serving with Multiply 
and based in France 

Gerry and Shirley Falk   Serving with  
InterVarsity at the University of Saskatoon 

Kirstie Kline  Serving with Youth for Christ 
in Regina 

Jared LaCoste  Serving with Athletes In Action 
in Regina 

 

SKMB Director of Ministry Please continue to pray for 
Phil & Janine as they visit the SKMB churches, pastors 
and church leadership teams. They ask for traveling 
mercies, good weather, clear roads and wisdom.  

https://www.mccskreliefsale.com/


Prayer Needs   
 
 
Deb Coupland and Marian Pullman  Please pray for these 
ladies and their families over the next few weeks.  Both are on 
chemo treatments.  Pray for strength for both. 
 
From Rod Levesque    I thank you for continuing to pray for 
me.  Not out of the woods yet, but trying to at least recover at 
home.   

 
FAMILY OF THE  WEEK         Logan and Amy Fisher 
    Lily, James and Sarah 
 
BIRTHDAYS THIS WEEK 
James Fisher   Mar 25 
Terry Willems   Mar 26 
 
 
 

Mom to Mom  Check the CFC Mom to 
Mom  Facebook page or contact Jaymie for 
updates. 

 February 
Actual 

Year to Date  
Actual 

Income 11,276.93 20,804.36 

Expenses 10,050.75 18,359.46 

Gain(Loss) 1,226.18 2,444.90 

Financial Update   

Announcements and Upcoming Events 
 
Men’s Breakfast is cancelled for Good Friday 
 
Youth Quake  CFC is sending a group of Junior youth from Lanigan 
to youth quake. event held on May 10-11 at Briercrest.  you can 
sign up at youthquake.ca/registration. cost is $169. per person. Use 
the Registration # 24036. look to the website, or talk to Tim or 
Jaymie for more information. 
 
Good Friday Walk with the Cross  Join the community Walk with 
the Cross on Good Friday at 10:00.  If you wish to participate in the 
physical walk, meet at the empty lot beside the Thrift Store, 
otherwise meet at the town hall.   
 
An Easter Sunday Sunrise Service will be held at 6:25 am on the hill 
behind the Peter’s house 34 Howard Cresc.  You can access the hill 
via the back lane. Pancake Breakfast to follow at 8:00 at the church.  
Regular service will be held at 10:00 
 
Adult Sunday School will be starting up again April 7th at 9am. We 
will be going through "Love in Chaos" by Bob Goff.  A link for a 
trailer can be found in the weekly email.  Any question please reach 
out to Tim or Jaymie Peters.   

Weekly emails  If you do not receive the weekly email and would 
like to, talk to John van Leeuwen or email the church at 
cfc.lanigan@sasktel.net   

 

Church Ministries 
 
Children's Church   
There is children's church during the message for kids 2 years 
old and older. 
 

Small Groups 
Small groups are a great way to grow in your faith, and feel con-
nected in a church community. They are also good for accounta-
bility , yard work, home projects, hospital visitation, Bible study 
and so much more. If you are interested in being a part of a 
small group, please talk with Pastor Tim. 
 

Prayer Chain 
A group of people within our church are committed to sharing 
your prayer concerns during the week at any time.  If you have a 
prayer request, please contact Elsie Houk. 
 
 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast  
Men - join us Friday mornings at 7 am for great food, fellowship 
and prayer.  

 
 


